
Week of January 23, 2022

Bible Classes 
Worship Service
Community Groups;  
Children’s Choir/Childcare 
 
Men’s Monday Night Fellowship 
 

Ladies Bible Study

Worship Rehearsal 
Students Midweek; Choir Rehearsal 
Area 56/Awana  
 
Community Groups 

Today
	          9:00a
	        10:15a 
	          6:00p  

Monday
	          6:00p

Tuesday
	        10:30a

Wednesday	          
	          5:30p
	          6:00p 
	          6:30p
Thursday
	          6:30p 
  	    

at a glance Financial Report

FRAMING THE FUTURE - 
Phase III

BUDGET OFFERING

REST IN THE LORD! 
MATTHEW 11:28-30

January 23, 2022

We are a community of rescued sinners, � 
following and making followers of Jesus.

arrowheights.org

mark your calendar
Jan 30
Feb 4

First Friday Friends Deadline to RSVP
First Friday Friends

Visit arrowheights.org for information on upcoming events

A Christian Response 
to Tough Times 
James 5:6-13

$86,238.17
$58,011.06 

($28,227.11)
(67.27% of the budget)

Budget Required:
Budget Received:
Budget Difference:

$470.25 
$11,400.92

Received This Week:
Current Balance:

LOTTIE MOON
CHRISTMAS OFFERING

$24,143.67 
$33,000.00

Received To Date:
Church Goal:

Weekly Report

2021 Year End
$1,450,000.00
$1,559,446.58 

$109,446.58
(107.55% of the budget)

Budget Required:
Budget Received:
Budget Difference:



m i s s i o n  t r i p s  2 0 2 2

COLORADO MISSION TRIP

Mission Trips 2022
The church has been given the joyous responsibility to 
engage our world with the Gospel.  One way we seek to 
reach our world is through short-term mission trips.  Our 
goal is to plan strategic short-term mission trips that result 
in sustainable Gospel impact in specific locations with SBC 
missionaries our church has partnered with.  
Flyers listing details for our upcoming mission trips are 
available in the foyer at the Mission Table. Details can also 
be found online at arrowheights.org/trips.

W o m e n ’ s  m i n i s t r y

Come enjoy a time of food and fellowship with the Women’s 
Ministry at First Friday Friends on February 4 at 6:30PM. 
Meet at Señor Pancho on 81st in Broken Arrow.  Following 
dinner, we will proceed to the Student Center.  Bring your 
favorite dessert to share.  RSVP by January 30 to Breanna 
at 918.698.2847.

a c t i v i t i e s  r e s u m e

twitter/@arrowheightsfacebook/@arrowheights instagram/@arrowheights

At  Hope Pregnancy Center, babies 
are being saved from abortion and 
parents’ lives are being changed as 
the  truth is shared with young men 
and women facing an unplanned  
pregnancy.  God works in their hearts    

as they are served with the love and compassion of Christ.  

Some of the no-cost services Hope provides are pregnancy 
testing, option education, ultrasounds, and parenting 
education.  Hope offers these services with the help of 
individuals who volunteer their time and those who give 
from their resources to supply the needs of the ministry.    

m i s s i o n  e m p h a s i s

Current needs: (donations can be placed in donation bins 
located throughout the church campus) 

•	 Onesies (gender-neutral, newborn size) 
•	 Baby bath towels and wash cloths
•	 Crib sheets
•	 Baby girl clothes (sizes 3-6 months) 
•	 Newborn size diapers.  
To learn more about Hope’s mission and to discover how you can 
partner with Hope, visit obhc.org/Hope. 

C h u r c h  C e n t e r  A p p

Over the next several weeks, we will be transitioning 
to a new church management software called Planning 
Center Online.  It may sound familiar as we have used it 
for a long time for our worship service planning. This 
move will enable us to better minister to our church 
members and the community, as well as to be a better 
steward of the resources God has entrusted us with.  

To get started: 
1.	 From a computer go to arrowheights.churchcenter.com 

OR download the FREE ChurchCenter App available on 
both Apple and Google Play

2.	 Type in your Cell Phone Number OR Email Address to 
access your profile

3.	 You will be sent a code to whichever method you chose 
(either text OR email)

4.	 Type in the code in the box provided
5.	 Explore, but please know that we haven’t yet activated 

all of the features.  It is a work in progress
6.	 Make sure to turn your notifications on for Church 

Center...it will help us communicate with you better!! 
The largest group affected by the move is those who choose 
to give online.  Please see the email sent mid-December 
from Pastor Josh on how to set up online giving on the app.

Interested in learning more information on the upcoming 
mission trips this summer?  Join Pastor Rich to hear details 
and to get answers to any questions you may have.  Trips are 
open to students and adults. Information and registration 
are available on the website at arrowheights.org/trips.  
Please reach out to Pastor Rich at rich@arrowheights.org or 
ministry assistant, Yannah at yannah@arrowheights.org or 
by calling the church office at 918.455.5020 with questions. 


